
 December 23rd, 2024 

 

 Temporary Closure of PET-SPA Takanawa 

 

Dear Guests, 

 

Thank you for staying at Grand Prince Hotel Shin Takanawa. 

Due to maintenance of the air conditioner at PET-SPA Takanawa, services such as dog run, dog cloak 

and grooming will be unavailable on the following date. 

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause, and we appreciate your kind understanding. 

 

 

Date  

 

 February 2nd, 2025 – February 8th, 2025 

 

 

Grand Prince Hotel Shin Takanawa 

Manager 

 

 


